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Hola Amigos!!!
"Give thanks unto the Lord, for He is good; for his mercy 
endureth". Psalm 107:1 

We are almost finished with  the year 2017 and we don't 
stop giving thanks to God for all the blessings that we 
have received from Him during this time. This year has 
been full of activities in the places where we serve. We 
are very proud to be part of the changes that we have 
seen in our communities. 

Showing the love of God through service will always be 
our main goal in order to make known to others how 
good and wonderful God is. 

It is always our prayer that God continues to use people 
like you with humble hearts full of service to bring the 
light of hope to the most needed people. 

Thank you all for being part of the Servidores Mundiales 
family! It is an honor to serve along you. 

God bless you! 
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PRAYER    
REQUEST

We ask for your prayers for 
Servidores Mundiales. May 
God continue to give us the 
s t r e n g t h a n d w i s d o m 
necessary to be able to follow 
His  vision in the communities 
where we serve. 

We pray for our teams and 
donors so that God can supply 
their needs and continue to be 
a blessing for all. 

We ask for your prayers for our 
staff and their families. We also 
pray for our pastors and 
community leaders who are a 
very important piece in the 
work we do. 

We pray for each of our 
communities, for each family, 
for each father, mother and 
child so they can know more 
about Jesus and experience 
the joy of God's love for them. 

Serv idoresMundia lesDR               servidoresmundialesdr@gmail.com



Servidores Mundiales November 2017

October Missionary Team 
In October we worked together with a missionary group in 
the construction of three houses in the community of Los 
Anones, San Cristobal. We had a very blessed time.  

The houses were finished on time and we had very 
interesting moments sharing with families while we built 
the houses with them. At the end of the week we had a 
special dinner with all of them and we were able to give 
mattresses for each family. 

Here are some photos taken in the month of October. Enjoy them!!! 
You can find more on our Facebook page: ServidoresMundialesDR
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Follow us on Facebook!   

Do not forget to follow us on 
Fa c e b o o k t o k e e p y o u 
informed with what happens 
in our communities. For us it is 
very important to always be in 
contact with you and know 
how are you doing. You can 
contact us through Facebook 
or send us an email.  

Do not forget to share our 
page with your friends! We 
always like to receive your 
greetings and comments. It is 
a honor to serve you. 

Thank you!
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